
Australian Government
Australian Consulate-General

Bengaluru

To whom it may concern

This letter is intended for use by Australian citizens in place of the previously 
issued letter of no objection.

The Australian Government has no objection to:

An Australian citizen legally obtaining a driver licence.
An Australian citizen opening a bank account.
An Australian citizen purchasing a mobile phone.
An Australian citizen pursuing secondary/ higher education or undertaking an 
exchange program in India.
An Australian citizen applying for a visa for any country.
An Australian citizen legally working in an Indian institution.
An Australian citizen legally conducting a business in India.
An Australian citizen accessing the National Archives or any other Indian 
library.

Australian citizens do not require prior approval from the Australian High 
Commission or Australian Consulates-General in India for any of the above 
activity.

Vice-Consul
Australian Consulate-
Bengaluru, India

Yours faithfully

30 August 2024
Australian Consulate General, 10th Floor, The Ritz-Carlton Hotel, 

99, Residency Rd, Shanthala Nagar, Ashok Nagar, Bengaluru 560 025
Tel: +91 11 49105960 Twitter: @AusCGBengaluru Email: acg.bengaluru@dfat.gov.au Web: http://bengaluru.consulate.gov.au
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